
School & Community Relations Committee
April 14, 2021

Attendance:

Tracy Baron BOE Member
Diane Newell Chief Information Officer
Doug Berry Assistant Superintendent
Lisa Brady Superintendent

The Committee reviewed the Copy for the 2021-2022 Budget Newsletter. A number of edits
were made and it has been sent to Liz Hausman to share with Loretta.

Diane and Liz have revised the Reopening Website to reflect the recent schedule changes and
new interim guidance document.


